
NEW HAMPSHIRE LEGAL ASSISTANCE
Branch Law Office

117 North State Street
Concord, NH 03301

Tel: (603) 223-9750 • Fax (603) 223-9794
1-800-921-1115 • TTY: 1-800-634-8989

September 16, 2008

Debra Rowland
Executive Director & Secretary
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street
Concord, NH 03301

Re: DE 08-097, Electric Assistance Program

Dear Ms. Rowland:

Please find enclosed original and seven copies of Petition For Intervention of The Way
Home. This document is also being sent by email.

Copies are being sent by email to Staff~ OCA, OEP, the electric utilities, the Community
Action Agency, and all members of the Electric Assistance Program Advisory Board.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Alan Linder
Attorney for The Way Home

AL:blg
Enclosures
cc (w/encl.):

Gerald Eaton, Esquire, PSNH
Gilbert Gelineau, Public Service Co. of NH
Alexandra Blackmore, Esquire, National Grid
Mark Lambert, Unitil
Heather Manypenny, NH Electric Coop.
Meredith Hatfield, Office of Consumer Advocate
Amanda Noonan, Director of Consumer Affairs, PUC
Amy Ignatius, Director, Office of Energy and Planning
Ralph Littlefield, Executive Director, B-M CAP
EAP Advisory Board
Dianne PiUs, The Way Home
Librarian, NH PUC
Dan Feltes


